
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 

   Division of Clinical Laboratory Improvement & Quality 
   Operations Branch B  
   Philadelphia Office 
   801 Market Street, Suite 9400 

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19107-3413 

SENT VIA EMAIL TO: robert.myers-phd@maryland.gov 

March 10, 2020 

Dr. Robert Myers 
MD Department of Health 
1770 Ashland Ave  
Baltimore, MD 21205 

CLIA # 21D0649758 
Re: Status of CLIA Certification of Compliance 

Dear Dr. Myers: 

This letter is being sent to confirm the status of your laboratory’s certificate issued under the 
Clinical Laboratory Improvement Amendments of 1988 (CLIA). 

According to our records, your laboratory holds a CLIA Certificate of Compliance effective 
March 11, 2018 and expiring March 10, 2020. We have extended the expiration date of your CLIA 
Certificate of Compliance to September 10, 2020 until CMS completes processing of your 
laboratory’s recertification survey that ended on March 5, 2020. You may use this letter as proof 
that the laboratory is in good standing.  

If you have questions regarding this letter, please contact me at kelly.french@cms.hhs.gov or by 
phone at (215) 861-4153. 

Sincerely, 

Kelly French, Clinical Laboratory Scientist 
CLIA Operations Branch B – Philadelphia  
Division of Clinical Laboratory Improvement & Quality 

Enclosures: 
CMS-116 
CMS-209 
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